SONS IN RETIREMENT

A Non-Profit Public Benefit Corporation For Retired Men Devoted to the Promotion of Independence and Dignity of Retirement

Your Branch

[image: image1.emf]


Today’s date
SIR John Doe

1000 Riviera Dr.

Los Altos, CA 94024
Dear John:

According to our records you now have attended several meetings as a new member and we hope you are satisfied with your decision to become a SIR. I know we are certainly glad to have you with us.

John, I wanted to remind you know that you are now eligible to become a sponsor for new members. Bringing in new members is what keeps us alive and healthy not to mention the ability to attract good speakers. The larger our membership the easier it is for us to obtain worthwhile speakers. It’s a combination of large membership and quality speakers that keeps our luncheons first rate.

The procedure we use for sponsorship is: 

1. Invite a friend (church, neighbor, somebody you used to work with, etc.) The only requirement is that he is retired from time employment and you recommend him for membership.

2. Notify our Attendance Chairman, Bob Smith (000 000-0000) or myself (000 000-0000) in advance that you are bringing a guest to our next luncheon.

3. When you pick up your badge at the next meeting, fill out a guest card for your guest and pick up a blank application to give him after the meeting. If you did not get an application at the time you arrived, I have extra copies up front.  You can always get one from me after the meeting, or call me at home.

4. Once the application is completed, sign it and give it to me or either you or your guest can mail it to me and I’ll do the rest.

I will process the application and present it to the Executive Committee at the next month’s meeting, and upon approval, he will be inducted the following month. During the approval process, I’ll be keeping both you and your potential new member advised as to what’s happening.

John, this is the foundation of keeping our branch strong, and you will be become a member of our “Sponsors Club” receiving a gold star for each new member. Three gold stars in any calendar year and you will be receiving special recognition at one of our general meetings from our Big Sir.

Please give me a call if you have any questions or if I can help in any way. 

Best Regards,

Dick Jones 

Membership Chairman

